
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
I 595 Resurfacing Project Closure Notice 
I-595 CORRIDOR RESURFACING PROJECT | PHASE I 
I 595 and State Road 84 from I-75 to I-95 
Financial Project ID: 420809-3-52-01  

EASTBOUND I-595 GENERAL PURPOSE LANES FROM 136TH AVENUE TO DAVIE ROAD TO BE CLOSED ON SELECT NIGHTS—FROM  
SUNDAY NIGHT, AUGUST 24, 2025 THROUGH THURSDAY NIGHT, AUGUST 28,  2025——Eastbound I-595 from 136th Avenue to Davie Road may 
have up to three lanes closed on select nights from Sunday night, August 24, 2025 through Thursday night, August 28, 2025. The first lane will close at 
9:00 p.m., the second lane at 9:30 p.m., and the third lane at 10:00 p.m., with all lanes reopening by 5:00 a.m.

Detours, including impacted on- and off-ramps, remains in place along Eastbound State Road 84 from SW 136th Avenue to Davie Road and the I-75 and 
Sawgrass Expressway entrance ramps. Ongoing milling and resurfacing activities may be impacted by weather conditions. Motorists are encouraged to 
continue traveling east on State Road 84 and use the next available on-ramp to Eastbound I-595 once it is open and safe for travel. Please use caution 
in the area and follow all posted detour signs.

In addition to ongoing maintenance activities, the I-595 Resurfacing Project that began on Sunday, June 22, 2025. This project includes repaving the 
I-595 corridor—encompassing the Express Lanes, general-purpose lanes, and State Road 84—to improve the durability and resilience of the roadway.It 
also involves upgrading signage and pavement markings to meet current standards and enhancing the pavement surface for a smoother, safer driving 
experience. All work is being performed during nighttime hours to minimize impacts on daytime traffic. Updates on lane closures and project progress will 
continue to be shared as work advances.

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT 

The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system that promotes the 

efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness, prioritizes Florida’s environment 

and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the state’s communities. 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Kris McKirdy, P.E. - FDOT Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation 

3400 West Commercial Boulevard, 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33309 

Phone: (954) 777-4586 or Toll Free (866) 336-8435 

Ext. 4586 

CONSTRUCTION INFORMATION: 

• Anticipated Resurfacing End: March 2029

• Work will be done during off-season periods over the
next four years.

• Estimated Resurfacing Cost: $20M
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